
From: Christine Vergati [mailto:cv@homelandtowers.us]  
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 2:17 PM 
To: Mercier, Robert <Robert.Mercier@ct.gov>; Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: Ray Vergati <rv@homelandtowers.us> 
Subject: Docket 467 Homeland Towers Brookfield 
 
Bob/Melanie, 
Please note that construction has just started at this site. We anticipate the tower will be delivered and 
stacked in about two weeks. Please let us know if you require anything further from Homeland Towers 
at this time.  Thank you. 
 

    Christine Vergati 

 

 
****WE HAVE MOVED....PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW OFFICE ADDRESS**** 

Homeland Towers, LLC 
9 Harmony Street, 2nd Floor 
Danbury, CT 06810 
Office: (203) 297-6345 
Cell:     (914) 589-3750 
Email: cv@homelandtowers.us  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  

This message originates from the firm of Homeland Towers, LLC. The information contained in this e-mail and any files transmitted with it 
may be a confidential  communication or may otherwise be privileged and confidential and part of the work product doctrine. If the reader of 
this message, regardless of the address or routing, is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this 
transmittal in error and any review, use, distribution, dissemination or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please delete this e-mail and all files transmitted with it from your system and immediately notify Homeland Towers, LLC  by sending a reply 
e-mail to the sender of this message. Thank you. 
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